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1. Any requests to observe student applicant interviews must be received by the Executive Vice President in writing 
at least 90 days prior to scheduled interviews. (Interviews are usually scheduled each year during the second or 
third week in January.) 

2. The reason for the request must be stated. 
3. Only non-anesthesia providers will be considered, and they will be allowed to observe the interview process for 

a portion of one of the interview days. 
4. All requests must be approved by the President’s Council. 
5. Any individual approved to observe must sign a confidentiality statement. 
6. No observer will be allowed to review packets of student information. 
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